
 
 

  

 
  

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
	

Brief Report from the DTA Committee: Winter 2016 

The committee in full met January 7, 2015 to establish the pool of finalist candidates. A natural 
pool of six candidates emerged from the collective ratings. We opened the floor for whether 
there was any advocacy for adjustments. The committee felt that the pool was representative of 
the strongest finalists. 

We agreed on the process and timeline for course visitations. 

Denise Danielle Lee Hensley and Gladys Gregory assisted the committee in notifying candidates 
and compiling the materials needed to both honor the candidates course needs and visit their 
courses. 

Course visitations will be completed by the committee before the next meeting, scheduled for 
Thursday, April 21, 11:10 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Linda Vanasupa 


